
 

Kempen, September 1st, 2020 

 

The charter of the 55th Belgian club will take place on this symbolic day, in a new world. 

A group of women from the Kempen with their hearts and minds aligned, or in their own words 

‘women cut from the same cloth’, will sign the official charter of Soroptimist International on 

September 1st, 2020. 

A first successful activity in June 2019 marked the beginning of a growing group of members with 

power and potential.  Today, this group of dynamic women is ready to embrace the Soroptimist 

International’s ideals during a virtual charter ceremony, fully corona-proof.  A first for Soroptimist 

International!  

This new generation of Soroptimists in the Kempen are women who realize or have experienced that 

not everybody in the world has equal opportunities or rights.   

By using their professional as well as their personal skills, Soroptimists aim to ensure that women 

and girls will enjoy equity and equality. Supporting women and girls on different levels strengthens 

their position in society.  

Ultimately it is about making the whole of society stronger and more resilient by recognizing the 

potential of women and giving it a chance. This is a big gain and not only in times of a health crisis or 

economic recession, but always and everywhere, including Belgium, your own street, village or town! 

 

Soroptimist International Club Kempen “in the making” 

 

www.soroptimist.be 

Soropkempen@outlook.be 
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